
From: Mackay, Stephen
Sent: 19/09/2023 12:07:48 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: DA2023/1237 - 11 Boola Place CROMER NSW 2099

MR Stephen Mackay
128 Owen Stanley Ave, Allambie Heights NSW 2100

RE: Support for DA2023/1237 - 11 Boola Place CROMER NSW 2099

As a resident of northern beaches with young boys that enjoy cricket combined with the
growing popularity of short formats of the cricket such as the popular BBL. I would like
express our full support for the development of an indoor cricket facility at 11 Boola Place,
Cromer. Such a facility will provide alternate option of games and provide all weather training
facilities for all age groups

Whilst this development is proposed by the Manly Warringah District Cricket Club it will no
doubt particularly serve the younger generations and support the sustainment and growth of
the Manly cricket pathway across both male and female cricket.

Kind Regards
Stephen Mackay
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